
 

TOWN OF KEEDYSVILLE, MARYLAND 

“Where Northern Thrift and Personality Blend with Southern Charm and Hospitality” 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
August 7, 2019 

 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 8:00pm, with the following 
members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Ken Lord, Gina Ellis and Matt Hull and 
Town Administrator Rick Bishop 
 
Minutes for July, 2019 were not available. 
 
General Fund Report was $213,762.85. 
 
Mr. Levey asked about two hydrant repairs. Mr. Bishop said that the one at 43 S. Main St. had been repaired by 
Romano Contracting and the one at Sumter Drive and Yankee Drive had been repaired by Mark Sterling, the Core & 
Main sales rep. 
 
Mr. Levey said he spoke with Rich Skilton of Southern Corrosion, a water tank maintenance company. He said that 
Southern Corrosion would be making a repair at the tank on August 10. Mr. Skilton will be at the September M&C 
meeting to discuss a possible maintenance contract. 
 
Mr. Levey noted that Frederick & Seibert is moving forward to complete work for bid specs for the Antietam Drive 
Waterline and Extension project. He noted that ROW from DNR is still in process.  

 
Meeting adjourned at 8:05pm. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
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Gina Ellis, Council Member 
Judy Kerns, Council Member 
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